
 
 
 
 
 
 

Memorandum 
 
 
To: PM/Department Director 
 
From: Gidget Ames 
 
Date: March 14, 2022 
 
Re: Approval Authority – S&W ESA TA #5 – PFAS Investigations 
  
 
 
Approval of the attached agreement must be in accordance with your department’s procedures.  The signature 
authority for this document is the same as any other consultant service or professional services agreement. 
 
Please refer to Snohomish County Code and the Executive Order, pertaining to the Delegation of Signature 
Authority for your department, to determine appropriate approval authority. 
 
If this document requires Executive or Council approval, please return to Contract Admin once that approval has 
been obtained. 
 
Please return the electronic Task assignment to gidget.ames@sncoco.org 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly at ext. 2360.   
 
Thank you! 

Snohomish County 
Public Works 

 
 

 


